From:

To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Objection to proposed changes
Date: 15 February 2022 11:42:04

This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open

attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

| am writing to object to the proposed changes to night flight rules for Dublin
Airport between the hours of 11pm and 7am.

Noise on approach and take off can currently be significant to the surrounding

areas. To grant such a request would be at the detriment of the health and
well-being of local residents.

Therefore | object in the strongest terms the free for all of night time flights at
Dublin airport.

Regards
Stephen Duignan





